
Chairman Matt: 
 
I appreciate the letter of response to Polson’s concerns with the current pace and 
priority of municipal water rights administration. I am also very grateful that the 
FRWMB formed a Committee to address these concerns, amongst the other 
pressing issues that must be dealt with as well. I am interested, and willing to offer 
any assistance the City of Polson can provide as the FRWMB pushes forward on 
these matters. Likewise, I will endeavor not just lob problems from the sidelines but 
make an attempt to more participative with the FRWMB where meaningful. 
 
Thanks again for your work on behalf of the entire Flathead Indian Reservation 
community. 
 
Take Care. 
 
Ed 
 
Ed Meece 
City Manager 
City of Polson 
106 First Street East 
Polson MT 59860 
406-883-8207 
 


